
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 October 2017  

   

Question (1) When was the £1m funding agreed for the redevelopment of 

the High Street in Queensferry? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What progress has been made in the delivery of the project 

since this date? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What specific improvements are expected to be delivered 

through this project? 

Answer (3)  
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